
TO: KEEVIN O’NEILL AND THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM: SARAH DYER

DATE: AUGUST 12, 2024

RE: INDIVIDUAL PIZZA BIDS 2024-2025

Attached are our bid results from this year’s bid openings. I would like to recommend that we
accept the bid of $55,680.00 for individual pizza supplies from Smart Mouth Pizza for the
2024-2025 school year with an option to renew for an additional 4 years.

Attachments:

Individual Pizza Bid Recap 2024-2025


